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Newsletter 21.10.21 

Dear Parents, 

On Friday 22nd October the PTA will be selling ‘Halloween Buns’ - £1.00. All donations will go to Macmillan 
Cancer Support.  Please can children bring their money into school and they will receive their bun at break 
time.  A huge thank you to the PTA for organising this event!  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rainbow Reading 
Wow! Look at our lovely, new stickers and reading badges! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We are beginning an incentive in school called ‘Rainbow Reading’, which is to encourage children reading 
regularly at home to build reading stamina and fluency; as well as a love for literature.  
We are asking families to ‘Strive for Five’ with reading at home -  at least ten minutes, 5 times a week and 
recorded in your child’s Reading Record. This will be checked by class teachers every week and those that  
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have achieved this for the week, will receive one of our weekly ‘Reading Star’ stickers.  
 
Those who keep this up for the whole half term, will be awarded one of our limited edition Rainbow 
Reading badges. Autumn 1 badge is red and Autumn 2 badges have just arrived-orange! There are 7 to 
collect across the year. 
 
Any questions or help needed, please ask your child’s Class Teacher. 
 
 
School will finish on Friday 22nd October and will re-open after the week’s holiday on Monday 1st November 2021 
(continuing our staggered entry and exit times). 

          
Many thanks for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs D.A. Maxwell  

Head Teacher 
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